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I object to public exclusion from government intent to sell off the snowy river scheme to 
private interests as reported by the Rev Hon Dr Gordon Moyse AC MLC in an e-mail 
communication this weekend.  
 
Firstly that the matter was concealed raises a lack of transparency in government process. 
Secondly this scheme has been funded by the Australian public with hard earned taxes.It has 
historical significance and should be a National heritage for future generations. 
 
Selling it to private interests would eliminate these valuable benefits and place profits into the 
pockets of people who did not pay or work for it's creation. 
 
Ian Somerville 


